
Reception Class 
Open Days 2024 
St. Paul’s Church of England Primary School  

Wednesday 

27th September 

9.30 am 

Monday 

9th October 

2.00 pm 

Monday 

6th November 

2.00 pm 

Thursday 

7th December 

9.30 am 

‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Are you a Parent or a Carer with children starting 

school in September 2024? 

If so, come and see St. Paul’s Church of England Primary School 

in Swanley Village. We are a small school with 15 children in each 

year group, offering a wide range of exciting activities and  

opportunities for all of our children. 

You will have a chance to see the school and classrooms in action, and  

speak to the children and staff. Please telephone the School Office 

on 01322 664324 or e-mail office@st-pauls-swanley.kent.sch.uk, with 

your preferred date.  

For more information please view our website at www.st-pauls-swanley.kent.sch.uk  


